
On February 19, 2023, the project team comprising representatives from Santa Rosa County, 
the City of Gulf Breeze, Baskerville-Donovan Engineering, Utility Services Company, and Pump 
and Process convened a stakeholders meeting at the Tiger Point Community Center. During 
the session, the project team delivered an overview presentation to stakeholders, followed by 
a question and answer segment. The meeting was live-streamed on the project's Facebook 
page. Utility Services Company outlined the planned construction direction, moving from 
West to East on Soundside Drive and from East to West on Spruce Street west of Woodlawn 
Beach Road. Pump and Process showcased an actual grinder pump for stakeholders to 
inspect. 

Utility Services will be operating within the Right-of-way for the upcoming weeks, after which 
they will commence work on private property. Representatives from Utility Services will be 
present in the project area and will reach out to stakeholders individually to discuss the 
construction methods and procedures specific to each parcel.

PROJECT HOTLINE: 850-430-1700
Email: soundsidests@baskervilledonovan.com

https://www.facebook.com/groups/RESTORESOUNDSIDE      
Funding for this project is provided by Santa Rosa County and The RESTORE ACT awarded by the Gulf Consortium. This project was paid for [in part] with federal funding from the Department of the Treasury 
under the Resources and Ecosystems Sustainability, Tourist Opportunities, and Revived Economies of the Gulf  Gulf Coast States Act of 2012 (RESTORE Act). The statements, findings, conclusions, and 
recommendations are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Department of the Treasury.
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Utility Services Company of Gulf Breeze has been awarded the construction 
contract, and work on the project has begun.




